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Across
3. True or false: Health care providers will 
prescribe medication to an offender to assist 
them with medical aid in dying.

7. What type of sick call will be handled per 
Clinical standards and Procedures?

9. When advanced directives are 
electronically generated an _________ icon 
will display on their EHR banner

10. This directive will be completed and signed 
by the offender and an attending physician's 
signature.

11. True or false: An offender will be charged 
a $100.00 co-pay for an emergency and $50.00 
for a nurse sick call.

13. How many witnesses are needed to 
acknowledge that the offender signed the living 
will.

14. What is done when a sick call is resolved? 
What is its status?

15. What type of fee is associated with a 
request of sick call?

16. Form that is a summary that allows for a 
timely discussion between the offender and 
their doctor about choices to accept about 
their health care.

18. Which type of kite would be triaged first?

Down
1. What form is completed that allows the 
offender to appoint an agent to make health 
care decisions for them?

2. True or False: Can any DOC employee 
participate as a witness to an offender signing 
advanced directives?

4. What form does an offender fill out to 
request routine medical, dental and behavioral 
services?

5. Yes or no: Are advanced directives 
followed when the medical need arises as a 
result of a suicide attempt, homicide or hunger 
strike?

6. What document explains DOC CLS medical 
directives to offenders at intake.

8. True or False: An offender may revoke or 
revise an advanced directive.

12. In the absence of any advanced medical 
directives and the offender can not make 
medical decisions for themselves a 
______________ can be used.

17. True or False: Will DOC follow advanced 
directives that were completed before 
incarceration?


